
MINUTES 
Firefighter Mobilization Oversight Committee 

October 18, 2006, 3 p.m. 
Litchfield Beach, SC 

 
Members Present:  Michael Platt, Wendell Wilburn, Jim Bowie, Karl Ristow, and Phill 
Jolley  
Others:  Jason Pope, Ed Roper, Alvin Payne, John Baker, and Joe Palmer 
 
     -  Chairman Platt called meeting to order and welcomed everyone. 
 
     -  There was not a quorum at this meeting. 
 
     -  Michael passed out the US&R Director’s report from Mick Mayers. 

 
o The group suggested that the committee send SC-TF1 an update on 

current Firefighter Mobilization issues via the yahoo e-group.  Michael 
will send this out. 

 
Old Business 
 

- Sub-Committee Reports 
 
o Workers’ Compensation Reform – no report 
o US&R Funding – Jim passed out a US&R Funding Request that totaled 

$953,000 in operational costs (recurring funds).  It also listed non-
recurring funds that totaled $500,000.   

 
- Jim reported that the re-appointment letters had been turned in to the Governor’s 

Office.  
 
New Business 
 

- Jason stated that based on the FFMob Committee recommendations, the Rad 60 
personal dosimeter was to be purchased with the 2006 HSGP State Fire Project. 

 
- Michael passed out a report on the Reverted 2004 Homeland Security Grant 

Funds.  There was some discussion on this issue since the committee had been 
told there would be no 2004 reverted funds. 

   
Open Discussion  
 

- Karl stated that the committee should start planning now for the 2006 FFMob 
Annual Report. 

- The group was dismissed.   
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